
HOLIDAY
SYCAMORE LANE ELEMENTARY

INVITES STUDENTS TO OUR

MARKET
DECEMBER 19 & 20, 2024

FROM 9 AM TO 2 PM
Sycamore Lane Elementary School Library

sonja.moore@hrce.ca

C O N T A C T  M S .  M O O R E  F O R
M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N

SEND DONATIONS DEC 2 to 13
Please donate new or gently used items that

students may select as gifts for family and
friends at the Holiday Market. Items will be
gift wrapped to send home with your child.



HOLIDAY MARKET DETAILS
Sycamore Lane Elementary is excited to organize a Holiday Market
for our students where they can choose gifts for their family and
friends. It is being held n our school library on December 19 & 20.

To make this event a success, we would greatly appreciate your
support. If you or your business have new, hand-crafted, or gently
used items to donate, we would love to repurpose them! We are
looking for items suitable for parents, grandparents, siblings, and
friends of all ages.

HERE ARE SOME IDEAS FOR DONATIONS
(though this is not an exhaustive list)

Handcrafted items
Donations from businesses

Household items
Decorative home items

Unused mugs, dishcloths, or towels
Purses and jewelry
Books for all ages
Puzzles and games

Holiday decorations
Gadgets and tools

Gift bags of all sizes and tissue paper
Gift tags and labels

Please note we cannot accept clothing or stuffed animals.

Your generous donations will provide students with the opportunity
to experience the joy of giving!

Please ensure that donated items are clean, in good condition, and
include all parts. We hope the items you donate will be of a quality
you would be happy to receive as a gift.

Any items that remain after the Holiday Market will be donated to
Beacon House.

Thank you so much for your support!


